
Kaitlyn “Katie” Wentz 
2025 Memorial Scholarship 

 
Katie Wentz - a member of the Cambria Heights High School Class of 2021 
and an avid softball player, both for her school and travel teams - passed 
away unexpectedly in October 2019.  Katie’s family, friends, and 
teammates host an annual softball tournament and basket auction in her 
memory.  Katie’s family is using the proceeds from these fundraisers to 
offer scholarships to members of the Class of 2025 who enjoy and embody 
the ideals of high school athletics. 
 
ELIGIBILITY: 

• This scholarship is available to any member of the Class of 2025 who has 
played softball for a high school team, a travel team, or both. 

• Applicants must be attending a post-secondary institution in the Fall of 
2025 (four- or two-year college or university or a trade school). 

• The scholarship can be used to offset any costs associated with schooling. 
 
 PRIZES: 

• Winners will each receive a $500 scholarship. 
 

APPLY BY RESPONDING TO BOTH OF THE FOLLOWING 
PROMPTS IN A 1-2 PAGE ESSAY: 

What impact has a coach had on your life (positive or negative) and 
how has that enhanced your performance or inspired you? 

*No names please 
 

 Responses must be typed, double-spaced, and 1-2 pages in 
length. 

 Only put your name and high school in the top, right-hand 
corner of the essay.  Do not reference yourself in the body of 
the essay.  Applications will be judged anonymously. 

 Entries are due by Friday, April 11 via email to 
bwentz@marioncenterbank.com. 

 
*Please call Mrs. Brenda Wentz with any questions at (814) 674-5177. 

 


